
REEVE WINES
PINOT NOIR YA
MOON STROH VYD

POTTER VALLEY, MENDOCINO COUNTY

TASTING NOTES:
citrus peel, hibiscus tea,
fresh crushed berries
Light and refreshing
Versatile and endlessly
quaffable even with a
slight chill!

100% Pinot Noir

Certified
Organic, Minimal

Tomato salad
with fresh basil

REEVE WINES
PINOT NOIR YA
MOON STROH VYD

POTTER VALLEY, MENDOCINO COUNTY

TASTING NOTES:
citrus peel, hibiscus tea,
fresh crushed berries
Light and refreshing
Versatile and endlessly
quaffable even with a
slight chill!

100% Pinot Noir

Certified
Organic, Minimal

Tomato salad
with fresh basil

REEVE WINES
PINOT NOIR YA
MOON STROH VYD

POTTER VALLEY, MENDOCINO COUNTY

TASTING NOTES:
citrus peel, hibiscus tea,
fresh crushed berries
Light and refreshing
Versatile and endlessly
quaffable even with a
slight chill!

100% Pinot Noir

Certified
Organic, Minimal

Tomato salad
with fresh basil

REEVE WINES
PINOT NOIR YA
MOON STROH VYD

POTTER VALLEY, MENDOCINO COUNTY

TASTING NOTES:
citrus peel, hibiscus tea,
fresh crushed berries
Light and refreshing
Versatile and endlessly
quaffable even with a
slight chill!

100% Pinot Noir

Certified
Organic, Minimal

Tomato salad
with fresh basil


